
We are bringing Venturing back to our area!!!

Venture Crew 7004 is inviting YOU to attend our Open House on
Tuesday, March 26th at 7:30 pm 

in the Basement of the K of C Hall at 606 Plum Street, Murphysboro, IL.

If you have any questions, please contact us at venturecrew7004@gmail.com, 
Dane Grammer, Advisor at 618-303-7298 or Holly Wolfe, Associate Advisor at 618-305-07037 




